
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Nicosia, 29 September 2021 

 

Unavailability of Customs Systems 

 
The Department of Customs and Excise would like to inform you that due to necessary, 
scheduled technical maintenance, the trans-European systems ECS, ICS, EORI και EMCS 
will be unavailable from 21.00 on 29/9/2021 until 00.00 on 3/10/2021. 
 
For the purposes of the same maintenance work, the systems of THESEAS platform will also 
be unavailable for approximately one hour, starting at 15.00 on 29/9/2021. 
 
During the said period, all the relevant fallback procedures will be followed. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. 
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